
 

 
 
 
 
 

 8 June 2020 

 
Dear students of 7X1 and 8X1 maths, and parents/carers,  
 
Every year, we enter students in 7X1 and 8X1 into the “Junior Mathematical 
Challenge”, run by the United Kingdom Mathematics Trust (UKMT). It is a 60 
minute challenge, sat under exam conditions, and tests understanding of tricky 
and interesting maths questions. It is a nationally run competition, and is often 
good fun! 
 
The UKMT have made the Junior Mathematical Challenge 2020 available online, in response to 
our school closure. This means you can sit the challenge at home. 
 
The date that we will be taking part in this challenge is Monday 22nd June. To complete the 
challenge you will need some plain paper, a pen or a pencil and a willingness to try, as well as 
access to a device that can connect to an internet browser. No calculators, phones, maths books, 
textbooks or internet searches should be used.  
 
You will need to click on this link to access the challenge: challenges.ukmt.org.uk  
Before the day I will email you a username and password to your school email address for you to 
use to take the challenge. In the meantime you can click on the link to take some practice 
questions, which you do not need to log in to complete. 
 
Please follow the steps below to do this: 

● Open a browser and go to the site challenges.ukmt.org.uk/ 
● Click on Challenges 
● Under Practice, click JMC 2019 Questions 

 
Hopefully you are excited about doing this!  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at: 
l.stone@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss L Stone 
Second in Mathematics 
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